
 

 

Dear sausages children, 

 

I can’t believe it’s nearly time for the summer holidays already! Year 1 has been 

a bit of a funny year really hasn’t it? We only really had half of a normal year, 

but we still had lots of fun! Do you remember when we had that picnic on the 

grass at the beginning of the year? And when we set fire to our Great Fire of 

London houses on the playground?! What about when the Queen came to visit 

us? And when you were all absolute superstars in the Christmas play? Lots and 

lots of happy memories for you I hope. 

 

I feel like I have been so lucky to be your teacher this year because you are all 

such lovely people and I will really miss you next year. Mrs Honywill is very lucky 

to be your next teacher, and hopefully for a whole year as well if we don’t have 

to close the school this time! I know you will have lots of fun with her and she is 

really looking forward to getting to know you all. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely holiday filled with lots of fun and relaxing times. You 

have all been so amazing in these strange times by being extra helpful at home, 

working hard on your home learning, and remembering to be kind every day. So 

you really deserve lots and lots of fun in the sun now! 

Take care, and never stop being amazing! 

Lots of love, 

Mr Butcher 

 

P.S. Make sure you remember to get up on Friday morning because I might have 

a special surprise for you at school! (It’s not a trip to the school dungeon.) 


